
November 6, 2013 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Dixon Intermediate – Girl Scouts Troop 859/meetings 
Gulf Breeze High – Sexton Taekwondo/tournament  
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Coast Council Boy Scouts of America/Dodge Ball Tournament 
Gulf Breeze Middle – Mainstay Financial Group/Retirement Seminar 
Milton High – SRC Board of Commissioners/Veteran’s Day Ceremonies 
Munson Elementary – Florida Forest Service/Wildland Fire Conference 
Navarre High – The NephCure Foundation/fundraising walk 
Pace High – Boy Scout Troop 400/Court of Honor 
Russell Center – Apostolic Christian Tabernacle/Christmas banquet 
Russell Center – Pace Church of Christ/Christmas party 
Sims Middle – Tim to Shine/dance showcase 
Sims Middle – Panhandle Basketball/practice 
West Navarre Intermediate – Good News Club/afterschool club 
West Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts Troop 896/meetings 
West Navarre Intermediate – Caring and Sharing of SSRC/Thanksgiving Distribution 
 
 
 
 
 


